National Child Welfare Resource Center for Organizational Improvement (NRCOI)

Responses to Oregon’s Request for Adoption Curriculum, Lesson Plans, and/or 

Videos in Spanish 
July, 2009
Request:

In Oregon, we are currently faced with a training need for several families who reside in Mexico and are waiting for their relative children to be placed in their home.  As you may be aware, Oregon has had some sensitive cases and we are working hard to be in compliance with Hague and placement requirements for children in other countries.  I am wondering if you are aware of other states that may have adoption curriculum/lesson plans/videos in Spanish versions?   These families are in remote areas of Mexico and we are trying to assess the best way to get valuable training to them on adoption issues, but it needs to be in Spanish.   Any insight you could provide would be greatly appreciated. 
Again, If you have information/resources to share or want clarification on the request,  e-mail myself and Karyn Schimmels at karyn.schimmels@state.or.us .

Responses:

1. Tamika Williams, Associate Director, NRC for Recruitment and Retention
tamika@adoptex.org
North Carolina offers foster parent training materials in Spanish.  The

contact is Rebecca.Huffman@ncmail.net or Charisse.Johnson@ncmail.net.
